
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                

 

 

  

  

      

 

  

  

  

 

    

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
September 2, 2020 

Plane Crash Near Van Aire Estates 

Adams County, Colo. (September 2, 2020): 

At 12:16 PM the Adams County Sheriff’s Office received calls of a plane crash in the area of 160th Avenue 

and Gun Club Road.  

When deputies arrived, they found a single engine plane in a field.  The sole occupant and pilot 

appeared to be deceased. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), the National Transportation Safety 

Board (NTSB), and the Adams County Coroner’s Office were notified, and the investigation was passed 

on to their respective agencies. 

Witnesses reported seeing the plane take off and after a few minutes heard what they believed to be 

the engine stall. The wings of the plane dipped, and the plane began to spiral downward. 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is asking for anyone with further details to contact the FAA or NTSB. 

-End-

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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